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For Immediate Release, April 29, 2015 
 
 

WICHITA, KAN. – The Office of the District Attorney has completed the review of the 

allegations made on February 3, 2015 against Joseph Randle in the city of Wichita.  
  
After reviewing the extensive investigation conducted by the Wichita Police Department, 
including witness interviews and analyzing available evidence, we concluded there is a 
lack of evidence sufficient to support felony charges against Mr. Randle.   
  
The sufficiency of proof required in a criminal case is proof beyond a reasonable doubt. 
We find the nature of the available evidence in this instance is insufficient to meet that 
burden as to felony charges.  
  
The case may be referred by the Wichita Police Department to the City Prosecutor’s 
office for potential misdemeanor charges.  
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